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June 5, 2024 
 
To:  Aaron Lichtenauer 
 DODD - Project Administrator 
 
RE:  DMR-230008 CaDC Sanitary 
 Bid Award Recommendation Letter 
 
Bids for the CaDC Sanitary project were opened on May 30, 2024.  Surgent Construction was the 
apparent low bidder with a bid as follows: 
 
Base Bid: $630,880.00 
Alternate 1: $51,305.00 
 
Kramer Engineers spoke with Chuck Scheider of Surgent Construction to review their understanding of 
the project and confirm their confidence in the bid.  Kramer Engineers recommends the bid be awarded 
to Surgent Construction for the base bid for a total contract amount of $630,880.00. 
 
Kramer Engineers recommends the remainder of the construction budget be put towards construction 
contingency. 
 
Please call with any questions. 
Regards, 
 
Brett Kramer, PE 
Kramer Engineers 
bkramer@kramerengineers.com 
614.233.6911 
 


